
********** 

REVIEW OF CURRENT REGULATIONS PERTAINING TO NOISE 

 

The Board of Aldermen was asked to receive a presentation on current regulations pertaining to noise 

and provide any necessary feedback or direction on possible changes and / or additional outreach efforts 

regarding the topic.  

 

Marty Roupe, Development Review Administrator for the Town of Carrboro, presented a review of the 

town’s noise regulations. 

 

Alderman Gist suggested engaging in an information effort to ensure the residents of Carrboro 

understand the current regulations. 

 

Police Chief Horton provided an overview of some recent noise issues and noted that the current 

regulations seem to be adequate. 

 

A MOTION WAS MADE BY ALDERMAN GIST, SECONDED BY ALDERMAN FOUSHEE, 

THAT THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN ACCEPT THIS PRESENTATION ON CURRENT 

REGULATIONS PERTAINING TO NOISE. VOTE: AFFIRMATIVE ALL. 

********** 

BICYCLE PLAN UPDATE 

 

The purpose of this agenda item was to provide the Board with the latest information on the schedule 

and scope of the bicycle plan update as well as the make-up of the proposed steering committee 

members.   

 

Zachary Hallock, Transportation Planner for the Town of Carrboro, presented a staff report on the status 

of the bicycle plan update and the steering committee. 

 

Alderman Slade stated that his approval of this item is conditioned on the addition of a member of the 

steering committee that is focused on climate change. 

 

Alderman Haven-O'Donnell also stressed the need for an environmentally-focused aspect to the steering 

committee. 

 
Alderman Foushee stated that she was glad to see diverse voices at the table for the Bicycle Plan Steering 

Committee. 

 

A motion was made by Alderman Seils, seconded by Alderman Haven-O'Donnell, that the 

following resolution be approved.  

 

A RESOLUTION RECEIVING AN UPDATE ON THE BICYCLE PLAN AND DIRECTING 

STAFF TO IDENTIFY STAKEHOLDERS FOR THE BICYCLE PLAN STEERING 

COMMITTEE 

 

Attachment B




